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October 28, 2018

ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM PREP:   Cory Juan           Contact the parish office for Registration
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL PRESIDENT:  Chris Handkamer 204-694-7038 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca

We Cater To All
OCCASIONS!
1765 Main Street

204-336-3333

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND

QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches
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Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
Homeowners • Tenants • Commercial

1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

Fresh Meat�Deli�Produce
In-Store Bakery�Groceries

Lotteries
1650 Main St.  204-339-0213

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

SPOT
Commerical Snow Removal

2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD
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&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Cathedral
Dental Centre

206-1750 Main Street

204-338-7000
www.cathedraldental.ca

Denture Clinic

204-339-2422

1681 Main Street
(Main & Jefferson)

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

DealsWithIntegrity.com

204-414-9210

AutolandCars.ca

204-338-2277

Two pre-owned Car Dealers at ONE Location

1683 Main Street (@ Jefferson East)

9-2539 Main Street

204-334-1121

KildonanParkDental.com

Dr. Bryan Morwick
Dr. Arun Misra

Dr. Tanita Pruthi

Complete Family Dental Care

Serving the Community

since 1988

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.
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From the Pastor's desk: 
 
Couples For Christ & Mass Attendance 
It has come to my attention on several occasions that 
parishioners involved with Couples For Christ are missing 
weekend Masses in their respective parishes due to some 
function of CFC.  Also some children enrolled in catechism here 
are being absented from catechism classes due to CFC.  This 
is not acceptable.  Being a member of CFC is helpful in one's 
faith development because it promotes family values and gives 
good, sound Catholic teaching.  However, involvement in CFC 
should not supersede one's duty and involvement in one's 
parish.  Members of CFC are to make attendance at weekend 
Eucharist in their own parish a priority.  Those enrolled in 
catechism are not excused because their parents are involved in 
CFC.  There is always order in the household of God.  The evil 
one is all about confusion.  Those children who are enrolled in 
catechism for the sacramental years like First Holy Communion 
will be welcome to participate in classes the following year 
should they miss classes this year due to CFC involvement. 
 
St. Nicholas Tavelich celebrates 50th Anniversary 
Our neighbouring parish of St. Nicholas will be celebrating 50 
years since they formed a parish on August 30, 1968.  The 
celebration will take place on the weekend of November 23-25, 
2018. On Friday, Nov. 23 there will be a formal concert Nonet 
Donum at 6:30 pm followed by exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament at 7:30 pm at St. Nicholas Parish. The gala dinner 
will take place at Immaculate Conception Hall onSaturday, 24 
November 2018 beginning at 5:30 pm.  Tickets to the dinner 
may be purchased by phoning Barbara Pivaric at 204-339-
3264.  Holy Mass will be offered by Bishop of Dubrovnik mons. 
Mate Uzinic on Sunday, 25 Nov. at 11 am. 
 
Mass for the Deceased of St. Anthony's Parish 
There will be a Memorial Mass for all those parishioners who 
have died thus far this year.  The Mass will be at 7pm on All 
Saints, Nov. 1, which is also the Vigil of All Souls. The following 
parishioners will be remembered: : Libby O’Driscoll, Nelson 
Poets, Josie Desorcy, Anthony Hayek, Edward Ploszay Sr., 
Gabrijela Anderlic, Ed Gardewine, Katica Hren, Emilio Espiritu, 
Tillie Heather, Norman Camungol, Dave Negrych, Eddie 
Ottenbreit, John Alcudia, Rita Hay, Anne Sweeny and Bob Arnal.   
 
Pro-Life Presentation 
The Church, right from the earliest Christians, has always 
recognized and protected the sanctity of human life as being made 
in God's image. In today's culture human life is constantly devalued, 
especially by the widespread acceptance of abortion. Kyle Coffey 
from the Canadian Centre for Bio-Ethical Reform is working with St. 
Anthony's to host an educational seminar where you can learn how 
to be a voice for the pre-born, the most vulnerable of God's children. 
Learn how to talk about abortion with compassion, with confidence, 
and to be persuasive to your friends, family, and co-workers so that 
you can save children from the pain of abortion. Learn how to be 
Christ's light to an ever darkening world. This workshop is 
on Tuesday October 30th from 7:45pm-9:45pm, here at St. 
Anthony’s. Please consider taking the time to learn how to stand up 
for the most orphaned among us, preborn children.  
 
Evolution Talk 
Hugh Owen from the Kolbe Center for the Study of Creation will 
give a talk here at St. Anthony's on Saturday, November 3, 
2018 following the 4 pm Mass in the hall.  Everyone is invited to 
attend.  You can google Hugh Owen on the internet in order to learn 
more about him and his work.  He will also be presenting at the 
Canadian Mennonite University on Saturday morning and in 
Killarney on Sunday, November 4. 

Parish Census 
In order to upgrade our parish records, we will conduct a parish 
census on the weekend of November 10 and 11. Following the 
homily, census forms will be distributed and after they are 
completed they can be dropped in the collection basket with your 
donation.  For those on our list who are not at mass that 
weekend, a form will be mailed to you.  It is important for us to 
have your correct information for your donation receipt at the end 
of the year. 
 
World Mission Sunday 
Thank you very much for your generous contribution to last 
week’s World Mission Sunday collection.  This support is a 
blessing for the Bishops, the Priests, the Sisters, the Brothers and 
the lay catechists who depend on this help from the Society for 
the Propagation of the Faith.  Please continue to pray for those 
who serve in mission countries so that they may remain steadfast 
in their vocation to bring Christ’s message of love to those they 
serve. 
 
Pontifical Association of Holy Childhood 
This year the Pontifical Association of the Holy Childhood is 
celebrating its 175th Anniversary.  Children helping children; that 
is children in Canada helping children in third world countries 
through their prayers, through education and through financial 
assistance.  One young girl asked all of the children who were 
invited to her birthday party to not bring her any gifts.  Instead she 
asked them to bring some monetary assistance for the children in 
a small village in Namibia.  Thank you to the children in our parish 
of St. Anthony's for their ongoing support of the Holy Childhood 
Association.  God will bless you. 
 
Bible study: Our next bible study will take place from January 7, 
2019 to March 11.  Monday evenings beginning at 6:30pm.  This 
study will be “The Gospel of Luke Pt 1 and Pt 2”.  The Gospel of 
Luke demonstrates the universal nature of Jesus' mission and the 
compassion of God. Part One of this study includes Luke 1:1—
11:54, taking the reader from the infancy narratives of John the 
Baptist and Jesus to their births and then to the Galilean ministry 
of Jesus. In Part Two of this study (Luke 12:1—24:53), readers 
travel with Jesus from the region of Galilee to the city of 
Jerusalem, where Jesus will enter into his passion and 
resurrection. Luke's focus on God's faithfulness will encourage 
you to trust. If you are interested, please call the parish office to 
sign up.  Cost to be determined once material is ordered. 
 
Winnipeg Harvest 
Once again we will be volunteering at the Winnipeg Harvest. Our first 
date will be November 24th 9:30a.m -12:00p.m .  Anyone interested 
can sign up on the sheet provided in the back of the church. 
 
Once again St. Nicholas Tavelich Parish is organizing 
“Holyween” as a substitute for the usual pagan Halloween. Our 
celebration will take place at St. Nicholas Tavelich Parish 
hall on Wednesday, October 31st from 6:00 - 8:30 pm. There will 
be food, games, a short film about saints, and of course plenty of 
candy! We ask that no scary costumes are worn (children can 
even dress as their favourite saint). A prize for best costume will 
be awarded! Please join in the fun while staying warm and dry. 
Anyone interested in attending is asked to call either Robin 
Kvaternik 204-297-9270, or Marica Rampone 204-471-1670. 
 
Your Last Will and Testament 
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves a 
cheerful giver! 
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Parish Committees:

Religious Education: urgently needed grade 5 9:30am 
teacher. 
                      
              We are now collecting membership dues for 2019       
              ($25).  Envelopes are available at the back of the church, 
              which can be placed into the collection basket. Please 
include your name and complete mailing address and a receipt 
will be mailed to you. If your membership is paid on or before the 
General meeting on December 6, 2018, your name will be entered 
into a draw to have your membership fee paid.  The draw will take 
place at the General meeting in December. There will be a CWL 
membership drive on November 17 & 18 before and after all 
weekend masses.  Elections are coming up for 2019/2020 CWL 
Executive. Please pick up the Nomination Form from the Religious 
Articles Counter. Completed forms must be signed and 
deposited into the Ballot Box at the Religious Articles Counter.  
Nominations close November 8th. Ladies …please give serious 
consideration as to who you choose to become an Executive 
member of this important organization.  Our General meeting 
which will be held on November 8th after the 6 PM mass. The 
mass will be in Remembrance to honor all deceased CWL 
members.  CWL Executive Meeting will be held on October 
30th at 7:30 PM.  As the weather is dipping below zero let us not 
forget people less fortunate than ourselves. We have now 
placed the “Pin A Pair” rack at the back of the church. We are 
accepting new or gently used hats, mitts, scarves, socks and 
(new) underwear. No other clothes please! 
 
             You can now register to be a Knight online!  If you       
              wish to join us, you can speak to one of us or go to          
             www.kofc.org.  Your K of C newsletter can be found at 
             the Knight’s Corner in the gathering space.  Pick up 
your copy today!    Mark your calendars:  Our Community 
Brunch will be on Sunday, November 18, 2018 following the 
11am Mass. Tickets are now on sale before and after all masses. 
 Adults:$10.00  Children: $5.00  
  
Leisure Club: St. Anthony’s Leisure Club is calling all men and 
women 55plus years to join the club.  The club meets every 
Wednesday from 1:00pm to 3:30pm in the church basement for 
socializing, cards, whist and bingo.  Members can also participate 
in short trips.  Club fees are $15.00per year.  For more information 
call Dianne at 204-334-38819. 
               
ROSARY FOR LIFE: We will be saying the Rosary for Life on 
Saturday November 3 at 2:30pm in the Church. All are welcome 
to come and participate. 
 
                                      Please remember in your prayers,             
                                      parishioners and friends who are               
                                      ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud, Paul Klowak, 
Mariann Pietracci, Christine Howard, Judy Dewar, Ruby Plischke, 
Madge Broty and Nathan. 
 
Prayer Shawl Ministry Our next gathering will be on Tuesday 
November 20th at 1:00pm in the hall.  Please use elevator entrance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Mon Oct 29: Ferial 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Oct 30: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Alberto Ortega by The Family 
Healing and Special Gifts for Mark by Sister  
 
Wed Oct 31: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Hipolit Mikucki by Richard & Wanda Piotrowski 
 
Thur Nov 1: Solemnity: All Saints 
9:00am R.I.P. Peter & Maria Majowski, Stanislaw Rudzki & Health 
& Blessings for Karolina by Their Children 
Deceased Family by The Alcartado Family 
R.I.P. Mike & Louise Magnowski by The Family 
7:00pm Vigil: All Souls Deceased members of St. Anthony’s Parish 
 
Fri Nov 2: All Souls Day 
9:00am Deceased Family by The Alcartado Family 
R.I.P. Edward Ploszay Sr. by Joan Ploszay 
 
Sat Nov 3: 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:00pm R.I.P. Delores Zaluski by The Family 
R.I.P. Joseph Quang & Joseph Phu by The Do Family 
R.I.P. Rita Hay by Joan Ploszay 
R.I.P. Dave Negrych by The Leisure Club 
Deceased Taylo Family by The Urguilles Family 
R.I.P. Susan Dunn by Ed & Louise Rodzen 
 
Sun Nov 4: 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am Parishioners 
11:00am Healing of Cleo Eulalia by Lita Poli carpio 
Thanksgiving for Lamberto Francisco by The Family 
R.I.P. Adelaida Salvador by Maria Nina Fernando 
R.I.P. Nieves & Eligio and Adelaida by Al & Cora Castro 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Oct 29 – Ephesians 4:32-5:8, Luke 13:10-17 
Tue Oct 30 – Ephesians 5:21-33, Luke 13:18-21 
Wed Oct 31 – Ephesians 6:1-9, Luke 13:22-30 
Thur Nov 1 – Revelation 7:2-4, 9-14, 1 John 3:1-3, Matthew 5:1-12a 
Fri Nov 2 – Job 19:1, 23-27, 1 Corinthians 15:20-23, Jphn 12:23-26 
Sat Nov 3 – Philippians 1:18b-26, Luke 14:1, 7-11 
 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction: Today we come together to share a meal – a Eucharistic 
meal, under the steady gaze of the crucified and risen Jesus.  We started 
this meal with the same words used by Bartimaeus as he called out to 
Jesus for healing: “Lord have mercy, Christ have mercy, Lord have mercy.” 
We pray that, like Bartimaeus, we will be healed of our blindness, eager to 
joyfully follow Jesus to Jerusalem, and to recognize his face in the poor 
and suffering of the world.   
Jeremiah 31:7-9 In the first reading, a prophet has good news for the 
people.  God will bring them home from exile.  
Hebrews 5:1-6 In the second reading, we hear that Jesus is our high 
priest.  As God’s Son, he had a special call.  He is a priest forever 
according to the order of Melchizedek. 
Mark 10:46-52 In the Gospel, blind  Bartimaeus receives his sight from 
Jesus.  He becomes a disciple and follows Jesus on the way. 
 
 
 
 
 Weekend Collection  

Sunday Oct 20/21 - $7,730.40 
Mission Sunday – $3,250.00 

Thank you to all who generously tithed 

 
                                 2018 Appeal Goal: $35,070.00 
                                 Parish Assessment: $55,250.00 
                                    Cash Received: $56,407.55 
                               Still need $33,912.45 to reach goal 
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From the Pastor's desk: 
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weekend Masses in their respective parishes due to some 
function of CFC.  Also some children enrolled in catechism here 
are being absented from catechism classes due to CFC.  This 
is not acceptable.  Being a member of CFC is helpful in one's 
faith development because it promotes family values and gives 
good, sound Catholic teaching.  However, involvement in CFC 
should not supersede one's duty and involvement in one's 
parish.  Members of CFC are to make attendance at weekend 
Eucharist in their own parish a priority.  Those enrolled in 
catechism are not excused because their parents are involved in 
CFC.  There is always order in the household of God.  The evil 
one is all about confusion.  Those children who are enrolled in 
catechism for the sacramental years like First Holy Communion 
will be welcome to participate in classes the following year 
should they miss classes this year due to CFC involvement. 
 
St. Nicholas Tavelich celebrates 50th Anniversary 
Our neighbouring parish of St. Nicholas will be celebrating 50 
years since they formed a parish on August 30, 1968.  The 
celebration will take place on the weekend of November 23-25, 
2018. On Friday, Nov. 23 there will be a formal concert Nonet 
Donum at 6:30 pm followed by exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament at 7:30 pm at St. Nicholas Parish. The gala dinner 
will take place at Immaculate Conception Hall onSaturday, 24 
November 2018 beginning at 5:30 pm.  Tickets to the dinner 
may be purchased by phoning Barbara Pivaric at 204-339-
3264.  Holy Mass will be offered by Bishop of Dubrovnik mons. 
Mate Uzinic on Sunday, 25 Nov. at 11 am. 
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There will be a Memorial Mass for all those parishioners who 
have died thus far this year.  The Mass will be at 7pm on All 
Saints, Nov. 1, which is also the Vigil of All Souls. The following 
parishioners will be remembered: : Libby O’Driscoll, Nelson 
Poets, Josie Desorcy, Anthony Hayek, Edward Ploszay Sr., 
Gabrijela Anderlic, Ed Gardewine, Katica Hren, Emilio Espiritu, 
Tillie Heather, Norman Camungol, Dave Negrych, Eddie 
Ottenbreit, John Alcudia, Rita Hay, Anne Sweeny and Bob Arnal.   
 
Pro-Life Presentation 
The Church, right from the earliest Christians, has always 
recognized and protected the sanctity of human life as being made 
in God's image. In today's culture human life is constantly devalued, 
especially by the widespread acceptance of abortion. Kyle Coffey 
from the Canadian Centre for Bio-Ethical Reform is working with St. 
Anthony's to host an educational seminar where you can learn how 
to be a voice for the pre-born, the most vulnerable of God's children. 
Learn how to talk about abortion with compassion, with confidence, 
and to be persuasive to your friends, family, and co-workers so that 
you can save children from the pain of abortion. Learn how to be 
Christ's light to an ever darkening world. This workshop is 
on Tuesday October 30th from 7:45pm-9:45pm, here at St. 
Anthony’s. Please consider taking the time to learn how to stand up 
for the most orphaned among us, preborn children.  
 
Evolution Talk 
Hugh Owen from the Kolbe Center for the Study of Creation will 
give a talk here at St. Anthony's on Saturday, November 3, 
2018 following the 4 pm Mass in the hall.  Everyone is invited to 
attend.  You can google Hugh Owen on the internet in order to learn 
more about him and his work.  He will also be presenting at the 
Canadian Mennonite University on Saturday morning and in 
Killarney on Sunday, November 4. 

Parish Census 
In order to upgrade our parish records, we will conduct a parish 
census on the weekend of November 10 and 11. Following the 
homily, census forms will be distributed and after they are 
completed they can be dropped in the collection basket with your 
donation.  For those on our list who are not at mass that 
weekend, a form will be mailed to you.  It is important for us to 
have your correct information for your donation receipt at the end 
of the year. 
 
World Mission Sunday 
Thank you very much for your generous contribution to last 
week’s World Mission Sunday collection.  This support is a 
blessing for the Bishops, the Priests, the Sisters, the Brothers and 
the lay catechists who depend on this help from the Society for 
the Propagation of the Faith.  Please continue to pray for those 
who serve in mission countries so that they may remain steadfast 
in their vocation to bring Christ’s message of love to those they 
serve. 
 
Pontifical Association of Holy Childhood 
This year the Pontifical Association of the Holy Childhood is 
celebrating its 175th Anniversary.  Children helping children; that 
is children in Canada helping children in third world countries 
through their prayers, through education and through financial 
assistance.  One young girl asked all of the children who were 
invited to her birthday party to not bring her any gifts.  Instead she 
asked them to bring some monetary assistance for the children in 
a small village in Namibia.  Thank you to the children in our parish 
of St. Anthony's for their ongoing support of the Holy Childhood 
Association.  God will bless you. 
 
Bible study: Our next bible study will take place from January 7, 
2019 to March 11.  Monday evenings beginning at 6:30pm.  This 
study will be “The Gospel of Luke Pt 1 and Pt 2”.  The Gospel of 
Luke demonstrates the universal nature of Jesus' mission and the 
compassion of God. Part One of this study includes Luke 1:1—
11:54, taking the reader from the infancy narratives of John the 
Baptist and Jesus to their births and then to the Galilean ministry 
of Jesus. In Part Two of this study (Luke 12:1—24:53), readers 
travel with Jesus from the region of Galilee to the city of 
Jerusalem, where Jesus will enter into his passion and 
resurrection. Luke's focus on God's faithfulness will encourage 
you to trust. If you are interested, please call the parish office to 
sign up.  Cost to be determined once material is ordered. 
 
Winnipeg Harvest 
Once again we will be volunteering at the Winnipeg Harvest. Our first 
date will be November 24th 9:30a.m -12:00p.m .  Anyone interested 
can sign up on the sheet provided in the back of the church. 
 
Once again St. Nicholas Tavelich Parish is organizing 
“Holyween” as a substitute for the usual pagan Halloween. Our 
celebration will take place at St. Nicholas Tavelich Parish 
hall on Wednesday, October 31st from 6:00 - 8:30 pm. There will 
be food, games, a short film about saints, and of course plenty of 
candy! We ask that no scary costumes are worn (children can 
even dress as their favourite saint). A prize for best costume will 
be awarded! Please join in the fun while staying warm and dry. 
Anyone interested in attending is asked to call either Robin 
Kvaternik 204-297-9270, or Marica Rampone 204-471-1670. 
 
Your Last Will and Testament 
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves a 
cheerful giver! 
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Mon Oct 29: Ferial 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Oct 30: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Alberto Ortega by The Family 
Healing and Special Gifts for Mark by Sister  
 
Wed Oct 31: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Hipolit Mikucki by Richard & Wanda Piotrowski 
 
Thur Nov 1: Solemnity: All Saints 
9:00am R.I.P. Peter & Maria Majowski, Stanislaw Rudzki & Health 
& Blessings for Karolina by Their Children 
Deceased Family by The Alcartado Family 
R.I.P. Mike & Louise Magnowski by The Family 
7:00pm Vigil: All Souls Deceased members of St. Anthony’s Parish 
 
Fri Nov 2: All Souls Day 
9:00am Deceased Family by The Alcartado Family 
R.I.P. Edward Ploszay Sr. by Joan Ploszay 
 
Sat Nov 3: 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:00pm R.I.P. Delores Zaluski by The Family 
R.I.P. Joseph Quang & Joseph Phu by The Do Family 
R.I.P. Rita Hay by Joan Ploszay 
R.I.P. Dave Negrych by The Leisure Club 
Deceased Taylo Family by The Urguilles Family 
R.I.P. Susan Dunn by Ed & Louise Rodzen 
 
Sun Nov 4: 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am Parishioners 
11:00am Healing of Cleo Eulalia by Lita Poli carpio 
Thanksgiving for Lamberto Francisco by The Family 
R.I.P. Adelaida Salvador by Maria Nina Fernando 
R.I.P. Nieves & Eligio and Adelaida by Al & Cora Castro 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Oct 29 – Ephesians 4:32-5:8, Luke 13:10-17 
Tue Oct 30 – Ephesians 5:21-33, Luke 13:18-21 
Wed Oct 31 – Ephesians 6:1-9, Luke 13:22-30 
Thur Nov 1 – Revelation 7:2-4, 9-14, 1 John 3:1-3, Matthew 5:1-12a 
Fri Nov 2 – Job 19:1, 23-27, 1 Corinthians 15:20-23, Jphn 12:23-26 
Sat Nov 3 – Philippians 1:18b-26, Luke 14:1, 7-11 
 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction: Today we come together to share a meal – a Eucharistic 
meal, under the steady gaze of the crucified and risen Jesus.  We started 
this meal with the same words used by Bartimaeus as he called out to 
Jesus for healing: “Lord have mercy, Christ have mercy, Lord have mercy.” 
We pray that, like Bartimaeus, we will be healed of our blindness, eager to 
joyfully follow Jesus to Jerusalem, and to recognize his face in the poor 
and suffering of the world.   
Jeremiah 31:7-9 In the first reading, a prophet has good news for the 
people.  God will bring them home from exile.  
Hebrews 5:1-6 In the second reading, we hear that Jesus is our high 
priest.  As God’s Son, he had a special call.  He is a priest forever 
according to the order of Melchizedek. 
Mark 10:46-52 In the Gospel, blind  Bartimaeus receives his sight from 
Jesus.  He becomes a disciple and follows Jesus on the way. 
 
 
 
 
 Weekend Collection  

Sunday Oct 20/21 - $7,730.40 
Mission Sunday – $3,250.00 

Thank you to all who generously tithed 

 
                                 2018 Appeal Goal: $35,070.00 
                                 Parish Assessment: $55,250.00 
                                    Cash Received: $56,407.55 
                               Still need $33,912.45 to reach goal 
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October 28, 2018

ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM PREP:   Cory Juan           Contact the parish office for Registration
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL PRESIDENT:  Chris Handkamer 204-694-7038 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca

We Cater To All
OCCASIONS!
1765 Main Street

204-336-3333

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND

QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
Homeowners • Tenants • Commercial

1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

Fresh Meat�Deli�Produce
In-Store Bakery�Groceries

Lotteries
1650 Main St.  204-339-0213

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

SPOT
Commerical Snow Removal

2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Cathedral
Dental Centre

206-1750 Main Street

204-338-7000
www.cathedraldental.ca

Denture Clinic

204-339-2422

1681 Main Street
(Main & Jefferson)

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

DealsWithIntegrity.com

204-414-9210

AutolandCars.ca

204-338-2277

Two pre-owned Car Dealers at ONE Location

1683 Main Street (@ Jefferson East)

9-2539 Main Street

204-334-1121

KildonanParkDental.com

Dr. Bryan Morwick
Dr. Arun Misra

Dr. Tanita Pruthi

Complete Family Dental Care

Serving the Community

since 1988

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.




